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Dear RES Parents/Guardians: 

 

Friday, October 27th, 2017 will be Hat Day at Rexton Elementary School!  

This event is being organized by our newly elected Student Council.  

 

Students and staff who wear their favorite hat in school on Friday, October 27th 

will need to pay $1. All funds raised from this event will go towards our June 

2018 Fun Carnival. Thanking you in advance for your support!  

 

 

Finally, a gentle reminder that this Wednesday, October 25th will be an Early Dismissal Day. 

Students will be loading our school buses at approximately 11:20 a.m.  

If you intend to pick your child up on Wednesday, please do so between   

11:00-11:15 a.m. (so as to avoid our very busy dismissal time).                             

As per our school & district transportation policies, RES will be unable to 

issue bus transfers on Wednesday, October 25th (unless it is an emergency).  

 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Mrs. Diane Wilson, Principal 

 

We nurture a 
 love of learning! 

http://www.rextonelementary.nbed.nb.ca/
https://openclipart.org/detail/201721/freebassel-day-906-stuck-in-syria-its-on-the-hat

